
Kathy Cooper

From: Harley <harley3161@verizon.net> RECEIVED
Sent Tuesday, June 26, 2018 8:25 AM IRRC

Subject: Proposed Overtime Changes 2018 JUN 2b A 8 30

Recently I read of the proposed changes to overtime that Governor Wolf is
wanting. As a small business owner, this change would hurt my business
financially due to the cost of my salary workers.

Thank You
Jeff
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